
 

PURCHASING SUMMARY 
City of Maricopa 

Purchasing Office 
 

Purchase of Fire Department Fleet Truck Replacement 
Arizona State Contract # ADSPO12-016671 

 
In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative 
Purchasing, it is recommended that the Arizona State Contract # ADSPO12-016671 be utilized to 
purchase the Ford F550 XL Super Cab 4X2 for the Maricopa Fire Department.            
 
The Arizona State contract was competitively bid in 2012.  The contract was awarded on January 
16, 2012 and expires on October 1, 2015.  The solicitation and contract documents were reviewed 
by the City of Maricopa Purchasing staff and it meets the City Purchasing Code for cooperative 
competitively bid contracts.  This contract is with San Tan Auto Partners LLC.          
 
Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the 
favorable pricing obtained by using the Arizona State Contract, it is recommended that the 
purchase of the Ford F550 XL Super Cab 4X2 for the Maricopa Fire Department be purchased 
from San Tan Ford.               
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
____________________________ 
Peggy A. Ferrin, CPPB 
Purchasing Manager 
August 11, 2015 


